DFC: Extraordinary information disclosure
On 09 Nov 2018, Dong Anh C&F Joint Stock Company announced the extraordinary information disclosure as follows:
On 09 Nov 2018, Dong Anh C&F Joint Stock Company and TTP Auditing Co., Ltd signed a contract on audit services including: Auditing the 2018 financial statement of Dong Anh C&F Joint Stock Company
